
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 8th March 2019 

Next week –w.b 11th March     
British Science Week 

Tuesday 12th  March                                
Science workshops by FUN 
SCIENCE for each class 

Monday 11th & Tuesday 12th March   
Parents Evening’s (all year groups 
except YR 3) 

Friday 15th March                                                     
Science Fair - entries being judged - 
see letter sent home by Mr Loynds 

Tuesday 19th & Wednesday 20th March                                     
Parents Evening - Year 3  

25th, 26th, 27th 28th March                        
3.30-4.00pm - BOOK FAIR for                      
children and parents in KS1 hall    

Monday 1st April                                                                                     
Music Assembly  2.30pm—parents 
of children taking weekly music                                             
lessons in school welcome 

Thursday 4th April                                                                               
Year 1 Bug Ball - children can come 
dressed as a bug!                                

Headteacher’s Note:     

What a great week we have had! The children all looked 
amazing on Thursday for World Book Day. Thank you all 
for making such a huge effort - we do appreciate it. 

The Deputy Mayor of Pendle came to visit us on this 
special day and was very impressed with the school and 
the children and even invited us to look round the 
Council Chambers! Please see the pictures on Facebook 
and the website. 

We are all looking forward to British Science week next 
week. I know some of the children have already been 
working on their experiments for the Science Fair and I 
am very much looking forward to seeing the end result. 

Thank you , as always, for your continued support.              
Mrs Stinchon  

PTFA events in March:  

 Wednesday 20th March - FILM 
NIGHT (EYFS & KS1)                          
3.30-5.15pm 

 Thursday 21st March - FILM NIGHT (KS2)                          
3.30-5.15pm 

Tickets on sale now from the school office. 

 Tuesday 26th March KS2 Mothers Day “Pop-up 
Shop” (£2 - money on the day) 

 Thursday 28th March KS1 Mothers Day “Pop-up 
Shop” (£2 - money on the day) 

Every item £2 (like we did at Christmas) and all children 
will be able to wrap their gift too.   

Recycling 

We are very conscious that we have a responsibility to 
teach our children about the increasingly, urgent need 
to recycle. 

We have sourced some ‘recycling bins’ and we will be 
encouraging the children to recycle their crisp packets 
and plastic bottles from their packed lunches in school. 

We would also encourage parents and carers to drop 
in any used ink cartridges and/or batteries. Mrs Nelson 
has arranged for the school to receive recompense for 
these that will go towards school funds. 

We are very happy to work in partnership with the         
village shop in Trawden who are also keen to receive 
your recycling—the more the better! 

Thank you. 



Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Inter-School 
Competitions 

Parents and         
carers are always 
welcome to 
come and                 
support us at our 
inter-school  

competitions. Mr Irvine will continue to enter us into 
as many of these as possible. Look out for                            
participation letters  for up-coming events; 
           
 Monday 11th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 20th March - Y5/6 A Team Football 
 Monday 25th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 3rd April - Y3 Cricket tournament 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and Miss 

Barlow (a qualified youth umpire)                                                                                

Starts 25th February - 1st April (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Kurling Club with Mr Irvine  

Starts 26th February - 2nd April (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS1 Handball                                                                                

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Irvine                                                               

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

Congratulations to all our award winners this week! 

Attendance 

EYFS achieved 100% attendance –well done. 

Year 2 achieved excellent attendance this week. 

Stars of the week  

EYFS -  Sophia                Year  4 - Jamie 

Year 1 - Freddie             Year 5 - Lucius                        

Year 2 -  Isaac                 Year 6 -Tallulah & Hannah 

Year 3 - Martha          

Next class assembly:- Wednesday 3rd April  at 

2.45pm - led by Year 5 - all parents and family   

members welcome. 

Do you have any of these items that you could  
kindly donate to our school lunchtime Friendship 
Group?  Thank you in advance. 

Cushions 

Wool 

Buttons 

Cotton & embroidery thread  

elastic 

any other “craft” materials  

Our PTFA are hosting a Chocolate Bingo                   

Evening on Wednesday 1st May - we think 

that raising money for school is the perfect  

excuse for eating chocolate! Details of the 

event will follow soon. 

To help facilitate this, we are holding a non-

uniform day on Thursday the 25th April and 

we ask that children donate chocolate instead 

of a £1. So don’t feel that you have to eat all 

those Easter eggs ;) 

Thank you. 

 


